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Wednesday, September 25, 2024 
 
Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 
President, Board of Alders 
23rd Ward 
Board of Alders 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06510 
 
  
RE: ORDINANCE AMENDMENT TO APPROPRIATING ORDINANCE NUMBER #2 
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-24; PURSUANT TO ARTICLE VII OF THE CITY CODE OF 
ORDINANCES AND SECTIONS 2-388 TO 2-397, THE CITY SEEKS APPROVAL TO 
ASSIGN $3 MILLION FROM THE GENERAL FUND BALANCE FOR 
EDUCATIONAL PURPOSES. 

 
  
Dear Honorable President Walker-Myers: 
  
Please find attached an ordinance amendment pursuant to article VII of the charter and 

section 2-3888 to section 2-397 of the code of general ordinances for the assignment of 
funds from the General Fund balance for designated purposes for the fiscal year ending 6-
30-24 
 
Please find attached an updated budgetary report for the pre-audit report for fiscal year 
ended June 30, 2023. The report shall be filed in the Office of the City Clerk where it shall 
be available for public inspection.  
 
 

 
 
 
Shannon McCue 
City Budget Director 
 


